
We’re excited to announce that the Olympia Barber School will 

be offering FREE  haircuts to the Nisqually community, with  

12 talented barbers on site.  

10:00 am—12:00 pm (Elders) 

12:00 pm– 4:00pm ( Community Members)  

 

We want to extend a huge thank you to Tristen Cleek and  

Felipe Quintana for helping bring this event together.  

 

Join us at 4842 Journey Rd SE, Olympia, WA 98513.  

If  you have any questions, feel free to give us a call at  

360-486-9546.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  


